From: Judith Baum-Baron 4jseiiRiaraesm.

Sent: Thursday, February 08, 2018 11:27 AM

To: gltestimony

Cc: Sen. Witkos, Kevin; Senator Leone

Subject: Regarding Connecticut brewery direct purchase limitations

To Whom It May Concern:

As a resident of Connecticut, | would like to be able to purchase beer directly from a brewery without limitations. The
current 9 Liter daily limit not only limits my ability to spend money where | choose and support of local businesses. in
order to purchase a keg of beer, | have to pay both a wholesale and retail markup. Please remove this limit and allow me
to purchase beer where | choose.

Sincerely,

Judith Baum-Baron

West Granby, CT

Sent from my iPhone




